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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE: July 7, 2010 
 
RE: Amendment #10-004R to the 2010-2014 Transportation Improvement 

Program (Change Funding Category and advance Preliminary Engineering 
funding to the East North Street Phase I Project from Pine Street to 
Cambell Street)  

 
Attached for your review and approval is Amendment #10-004R to the 2010-2014 
Transportation Improvement Program.  This amendment is to change the funding 
category from State Highway System Urban Projects to Local Urban Systems for the 
design and construction of Phase I of the East North Street Project (Pine Street to 
Cambell Street) and to advance the funding for Preliminary Engineering from 2011 to 
2010 for Phase I of the East North Street Project (Pine Street to Cambell Street).  This 
amendment will allow the City of Rapid City to utilize federal funds to design Phase I of 
the East North Street Project (Pine Street to Cambell Street). 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the 2010-2014 
Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #10-004R.  
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